

## *CCD steering committee 2/15/12*

Meeting called to order at 7:40

### Attending members:

Dave Marcus  
Amy Krafchik  
Doug Singleton  
Margie Cooper  
Jane Schindler  
Janet Shepherd  
Sally Walker  
Susan Keller

### Attending guests:

Kimberly Hagen

1. *Minutes approved from last meeting*

2. *Janet requests that we let Maggie borrow button maker-  
yes*

3. *June picnic*

- June 16 picnic - Jane Schindler and Janet Shepherd in charge
- Pine Lake beach house may be under renovation at that time
- Margie has sent email asking if we can use the beach and lake without using the lake house
- Margie will find out if we can use area around Murphy-Candler Park in Chamblee

4. *April 6 homecoming dance -*

- Can we move it to the 13<sup>th</sup>?
- Kimbi will check with the Atlanta Open Band to see if they can move to the 13<sup>th</sup>.
- We need a volunteer for the decorations and snacks.

5. *Privacy concerns regarding videotaping at dances:*

Ideas: stickers for those who do not want to be videotaped and a no video line. Decision made to create a "no video line"

### **NO VIDEO LINE**

- Put sign on door about the no video line

- The no video line will be the line on the elevator side of the hall.
- Caller announces that videotaping is taking place

### *6. More reflective outdoor signs*

- Janet will check on cost of signs and report back

### *7. Permanent volunteer posts*

Continue to come up with ideas for permanent posts  
(We need expertise in one person who can network)  
suggestions:

“volunteer coordinator”

“decoration coordinator”

“sound equipment mover”

“supply coordinator”

“open/closer coordinator”

“town crier”

“hospitality volunteers”

### *8. November Dance Weekend 2012*

#### **TIMELINE**

- Subcommittee will create timeline for 2013 November dance weekend

#### **VENUE**

- Doug and Robbin will begin **immediately** to locate a venue  
Oglethorpe? Sharon Moscovitz new contact
- 2 dances provided for Oglethorpe

#### **THEME**

- Theme contest to be announced ASAP via Christin – submitted ideas should include contact information, suggested theme name, costumes, decorations, skit ideas
- Theme submissions go to Janet
- **March 18 steering committee meeting**– pick a theme meeting at 4:30, then pot luck, then steering committee meeting at 6:30 at Dave and Robbin’s house
- Theme will be announced at April homecoming dance

#### **DECORATIONS AND SKITS**

- **June 16 picnic** deadline for priority Decorating and Skit chairpersons

#### **COMMITTEE CHAIRS**

- **August 15** deadline for committee chairs other than Decorating and Skit

### *9. New Year’s Eve dance suggestions:*

Two different bands might be better to increase attendance  
Susan requests an advanced dance

*10. Perpetual eMotion dance:* concerns expressed on Facebook page

- crowding – 267 dancers (Jay and Molly attendance 281)  
Rob is checking the fire code. We need to get info out in advance to warn people about expected crowds.
- beginner management  
Create a “beginners click here” on the website (already there, can we make it more ostentatious)
- caller’s selections
- dance flourishes not safe in crowded circumstances
- shoes

*11. CCD Budget*

Doug is establishing a finance committee which will create a balanced budget.

*12. BSC update*

- from Margie - The committee has reviewed and OK’d requests from four out of town bands. They have set up several ways to give dancers channels for feedback: Survey monkey and feedback box at each dance.

**Future meetings:**

**Sunday, March 18 at Dave Marcus’ house**

**Tuesday, April 24 at Janet’s house**

Meeting adjourned at 10:04.

*Action list:*

**Everyone:**

1. come up with ideas for needed permanent volunteer posts

**Dave:**

2. Talk to parents of children who come to dance
3. Before the April meeting, have a open brainstorming session to gather ideas about getting newbies dancing better more quickly so we can all have more fun
4. Advancing your dancing brainstorming session with callers

**Margie:**

5. Margie finds out where to send \$ for Pine Lake if we can actually use it
6. Margie check on a pavilion at Murphy Candler for 6/16

**Janet:**

7. Signage for videotaping and exterior shiny signs
8. call Christin about November weekend theme contest
9. collect submissions of theme ideas

**Doug:**

10. set up balanced budget by March 30

**Kimbi:**

11. get contract from Rob Harper for Catapult Friday night

*Future agenda items:*

Kimbi – package deals of callers and bands

Kimbi would like to send Perpetual emotion extra money for their dance